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inseparable duality of Christ, namely his human and
divine nature fashioned in one body) once more asserted
the standpoint of the abstract and unimaginable as
opposed to the sensuous and natural viewpoint of the
Dyophysitic formula At the same time the fact becomes
overwhelmingly clear to us that alike in the Arian move-
ment as in the Monophysite dispute, the subtle dogmatic
question, though indeed the main issue for those minds
where it originally came to light, had no hold upon the
vast majority who took part In the quarrel of dogmas, So
subtle a question had even at that time no motive force
with the mass, stirred as it was by problems and claims
of political power that had nothing to do with differences
of theological opinion. If the difference of types had
any significance 'at all here, it was merely because it
provided catch-words that gave a flattering label to the
crude instincts of the mass. But in no way should this
blind one to the fact that, for those who had kindled the
quarrel, Ilomoousia and Ilomoiou.sia were a very serious
matter. For concealed therein, both historically and
psychologically, lay the Kbionitic creed of a purely
human Christ with only a relative ("apparent") divinity,
and the Docetist creed of a purely divine Christ with
only apparent corporeality, And beneath this level again
lies the great psychological schism. The one position
holds that supreme value and Importance lie in the
sensuously perceptible, where the subject, though indeed
not always human and personal, is nevertheless always a
projected human sensation; while the other maintains
that the chief value lies in the abstract and extra-human,
of which the subject is the function ; in other words in
the objective process of Nature, that runs its course
determined by impersonal law, beyond human sensation,
of which it is the actual foundation, The former stand-
point overlooks the function in favour of the function-

